
Responses to matters raised at Cabinet 9th November 2022 in relation to 

Site Security at TMBSS Bridgnorth 

  
Funding has been secured for fencing and electronic gates at the Bridgnorth 

Education Centre, a contractor has been appointed and an installation date of 

February half-term agreed.  This will provide improved security and safety for 

the students and staff at the centre.  Following the completion of these works, 

there will be discussions between the Tuition Service (who operate the centre), 

the academy trust who control Oldbury Wells School and the local authority, to 

consider the options for increasing and fencing off part of the school’s playing 

field for use by the centre. 

 


